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Grant Eshoo

From: Yosief Philipos 
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 4:23 PM
To: Rent Stabilization Program
Subject: Form RP-01 for 1825 Poggi St #311A Alameda
Attachments: Form RP-01.pdf

Hi Grant, 
 
Hope you are doing well.  
 
I have received a 10% rent increase letter from the Landlord , Vue apartments located at 1825 Poggi Street 
Alameda California 94501. Before the proposed rent increase, I was told my file was lost and I was asked to 
come to the office to sign a new documents regarding the apartment I am renting. I asked the Land how come 
my file was lost and if there was going to be any change to my rent. I was reaffirmed multiple times my rent 
would not increase and remain as it was $1,190. However, not long ago I received rent increase notice.  
  
I would not mind an increase of $50 (4.2%) but 10% ($110) increase is too much and large monthly 
increase.  We find it extremely difficult, if not impossible, to pay the new monthly amount, because of 
financial difficulties, i.e. my wife was and still is out of work and does not earn any money. Since we have been 
good tenants and always pay our rent on time, we hope the Land Lord will take our situation into account, and 
be kind enough to reconsider. 

I have emailed the Land Lord my concerns and willing to 4.2% increase, however, I have not heard from the LL 
yet. I will keep you posted if I get any response.   

Please find attached Form RP-01. 

Thank you  

best regards 

 




